Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 39 Tuesday, October 21, 2014

College Visits:
Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. Guidance

Tuesday, October 21st, 8:00 — University of Richmond

Tuesday, October 21, 11:30 — Vanderbilt University

Tuesday, October 21st, 1:45 — Pennsylvania College of Technology
Wednesday, October 22nd, 11:50 — Colgate University

Thursday, October 23rd, 1:45 — Millersville University

Friday, October 24th, 1:00 — Wilkes University

International Baccalaureate: Sophomores and freshmen interested in enrolling in the IB program for junior and senior years are
invited to an informational meeting for parents and students Wednesday, October 29, at 7:00 p.m. in Convocation Hall. For more
information, see Dr. Penner in room 200.

Attention all Seniors: Senior class members can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to
be our honored guest(s) at this year's Veterans' Day assembly which will take place on Tuesday, November 11 at 9:30 AM in our
Auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to sign up your family member(s) no later then October 27, 2014.

Forms with ordering information for the Senior Class Panoramic Picture are available in the main office.
Seniors: Do you and your friends have old pictures of yourselves? Text your friends and ask if they would like to be featured in the

"Now and Then" section of the yearbook. Drop your pictures off in room 25 or email them to MTHSnowandthen@gmail.com.
Yearbook Staff

Attention Seniors: Senior Selects will be done in an online survey that is sent to the email address you have linked through
Naviance. Please check your email in the next few days and complete the survey by October 31st. See Mrs. Daveler or Mrs.
Wolfe if you did not receive the link. Yearbook Staff

Attention all students: This is a reminder that the front office is not responsible for the drop off of textbooks, lunches, sports
equipment, homework, money, etc. If your parent brings something in for you, they may leave it on the bookcase in the front
office or make arrangements to meet you in the main office during the change of class, you will not be called down to pick it up.
If your parent leaves the item in the main office they will need to get in touch with you some other way to let you know the item
is in the office. It is the student’s responsibility to check for items that may have been left for them. Please also note that the
bookcase will be cleared every Friday afternoon and any items still left on the bookcase at 3:30 will be disposed of/donated.

Sign-ups are happening now for skiing and snowboarding with the MT Ski Club. You can ski on five Friday night trips at Blue
Mountain this winter. And you can ski or board at Stowe and Jay Peak in Vermont and experience the indoor water park after a
day on the slopes. Register for these trips by Friday, October 24. Download the registration packet and get trip information at
www.mtski.com. N. Eshelman

MTHS Annual Powder Puff Game October 22nd. The Final game will be held on Wednesday, October 22nd at 6:00 pm.
Donations for admission will be accepted at the gate. All proceeds will be donated to the Four Diamonds Fund. A Community bon
fire will be held after the game.

Students Against Starvation is holding a can drive to help fight hunger in our area. Please bring cans to the Powder Puff game
on Oct. 22 and give them to club members at the game. All donations will go to local food banks in our area.
R. Impink & K. Valentin

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS: Student Council invites you to join us in a tailgate cookout before the football game against
McCaskey on Friday, 10/24, from 5:45 to 6:45pm. Admission of two canned goods gets you a hot dog, soda, and a raffle ticket
with a chance to win $5 gift cards to Maggie Moos, Berries, and Tropical Smoothie. Follow the music and join us on the lawn by
the auditorium!

MT HOOPS CLUB 3v3 TOURNAMENT: Registration is due by Monday, November 3" to the MT Hoops Club. Brochures and
registration forms are available in the office. MT Hoops Club

-see other side-



Attention Manheim Township School District Parents & Students!! The Harlem Wizards basketball team is coming to Manheim
Township High School to play a charity basketball game against our own staff and students on Tuesday, November 11, at 7:00
PM in the High School Arena. The Blue Streaks Dream Team will consist of teachers from all of the schools in our district! Fans
will see the Wizards’ amazing basketball talent combined with hilarious comedy. The athleticism, tricks, fancy teamwork and
ball-handling wizardry (plus wild dunks!) engages and wows the most avid hoops fans. Their spontaneous humor will have fans
of all ages laughing! You don’t want to miss it! Tickets are on sale now for $10 each and can be purchased in the Main Office of
your child’s school. Tickets can also be purchased at the door the night of the game or on the Harlem Wizards website at
www.harlemwizards.com. All proceeds will benefit the MTHS Mini-THON and Four Diamonds Fund, raising money to help
conquer pediatric cancer.

OPEN BOWLING: For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays
@ 3:30 p.m. at Dutch Lanes. Costis $1/game. You will need to provide your own transportation. Mertz/Stephan

Attention all girls in grades 9-12 interested in trying out for Girls Basketball. There will be an informational meeting for girls
and their parents in room 173 at 5:15pm on Thursday, October 30th. Please bring something to write with as there will be
paperwork to be filled out. Any questions see Coach Burkhart in room 173.

Announcement: Are you a hardworking, tough kid, who finds himself always fouling out in basketball or getting yellow cards in
soccer? Are you an athlete that doesn't compete in a winter sport and wants to get your body in amazing shape? Then wrestling
is the sport for you. We are looking for some tough kids who want to compete in a combat sport. There will be a brief
informational meeting on Friday October 24th in the Upper Weight Room Lobby. All current wrestlers and students who are
interested in learning more about this exciting sport should attend this meeting. T. Rice

There will be an organizational meeting for the high school swimming and diving team on Wednesday, Oct. 22nd at 7:00 AM in
the high school natatorium. Please bring a pencil to the meeting. D. Grayhill

MT Parks & Rec Boys and Girls Youth Basketball Program: Registration forms are available in the main office. The registration
deadline is Friday, November 14th. MT Parks & Rec

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis PIAA Team A Abington Heights 1:00 9:45 10:00
Vbsoccer D 1l 1* Round A Daniel Boone 7:00 5:00
Golf PIAA Championship Round A Heritage Hills 8:00




